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Chemistry and Applications of Green Tea
1997-07-31

green tea thea sinensis a time honored drink in japan for more than 1
000 years is used medicinally and as refreshment after meals recent
studies suggest a correlation between the natural antioxidants found
in green tea and overall good health this exciting new text explores
the many useful properties of green tea that have been scientifically
investigated these include

Green Chemistry
2013-09-11

this book highlights the potential and scope of green chemistry for
clean and sustainable development covering the basics the book
introduces readers to the need and the many applications and benefits
and advantages of environmentally friendly chemical practice and
application in industry the book addresses such topics as ecologically
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safe products catalysts and solvents conditions needed to produce such
products types of chemical processes that are conducive to green
chemistry and much more

Green Chemistry and Applications
2020-11-26

green chemistry is a work tool that can be applied in different areas
such as medicine materials polymers food organic chemistry etc since
it was propounded in the early 2000s it has become a viable
alternative for care remediation and protection of the environment and
has been implemented worldwide in this book the twelve principles of
green chemistry are presented in a simple way with examples of the
applications of green chemistry in numerous areas showcasing it as an
ideal alternative for environmental care it also provides information
on current research being implemented at the pilot plant and
industrial level the book demonstrates the importance of the use of
renewable raw materials the use of catalysis and the implementation of
alternative energy sources such as the use of microwaves and
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ultrasound in different separation and chemical processes

Applications of Advanced Green Materials
2020-10-22

applications of advanced green materials provides a comprehensive and
authoritative review on recent advancement in green materials in
various applications each chapter is focused on a specific application
of advanced green materials from packaging to sensor technology
biomedical to environmental applications textile to catalysis to
electronic shielding applications supercapacitors drug delivery tissue
engineering bioelectronic gas storage and separation etc this book
also discusses life cycle assessment and circular economy of green
materials and their future prospective the book is unique with
contributions from renowned scientists working on biopolymers and
biocomposites bioactive and biodegradable materials composites and
metallic natural materials this book is an essential resource for
academicians researchers students and professionals interested in
exploring potential of advanced green materials includes up to date
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information on applications of advanced green materials each chapter
is specifically discussing a particular application with examples
present a unified approach to discuss in detail about origin synthesis
and application of green materials

Green Synthesis, Characterization and
Applications of Nanoparticles
2018-11-26

green synthesis characterization and applications of nanoparticles
shows how eco friendly nanoparticles are engineered and used in
particular metal nanoparticles metal oxide nanoparticles and other
categories of nanoparticles are discussed the book outlines a range of
methodologies and explores the appropriate use of each
characterization methods include spectroscopic microscopic and
diffraction methods but magnetic resonance methods are also included
as they can be used to understand the mechanism of nanoparticle
synthesis using organisms applications covered include targeted drug
delivery water purification and hydrogen generation this is an
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important research resource for those wishing to learn more about how
eco efficient nanoparticles can best be used theoretical details and
mathematical derivations are kept to a necessary minimum to suit the
need of interdisciplinary audiences and those who may be relatively
new to the field explores recent trends in growth characterization
properties and applications of nanoparticles gives readers an
understanding on how they are applied through the use of case studies
and examples assesses the advantages and disadvantages of a variety of
synthesis and characterization techniques for green nanoparticles in
different situations

Green Nanomaterials for Industrial Applications
2021-09-29

green nanomaterials for industrial applications explores the
applications of nanomaterials for a variety of industry sectors along
with their environmental impacts lifecycle analysis safety and
sustainability this book brings together the industrial applications
of nanomaterials covering new trends and challenges significant
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properties safety and sustainability and environmental impacts of
synthesis routes are also explored as are major industrial
applications including agriculture medicine communications
construction energy and in the military this book is an important
information source for those in research and development who want to
gain a greater understanding of how nanotechnology is being used to
create cheaper more efficient products green nanomaterials have
significant advantages including low cost high efficiency neutral
environmental impact and stability green nanomaterials for industrial
applications provides comprehensive information about green
nanomaterials their types and methods for generation characterization
as well as their properties furthermore this book also provides
coverage of industrial scale fabrication methods for green
nanomaterials and their applications for various industrial sectors at
both experimental and theoretical models scales this book is an
important reference source for materials scientists engineers and
environmental scientists who want to learn more about how sustainable
nanomaterials are being used in a range of industrial applications
explores industrial scale fabrication of green nanomaterials assesses
environmental legal health and safety aspects discusses how green
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nanomaterials can be manufactured on an industrial scale

Green Manufacturing
2012-12-09

green manufacturing fundamentals and applications introduces the basic
definitions and issues surrounding green manufacturing at the process
machine and system including supply chain levels it also shows by way
of several examples from different industry sectors the potential for
substantial improvement and the paths to achieve the improvement
additionally this book discusses regulatory and government motivations
for green manufacturing and outlines the path for making manufacturing
more green as well as making production more sustainable this book
also discusses new engineering approaches for manufacturing and
provides a path from traditional manufacturing to green manufacturing
addresses regulatory and economic issues surrounding green
manufacturing details new supply chains that need to be in place
before going green includes state of the art case studies in the areas
of automotive semiconductor and medical areas as well as in the supply
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chain and packaging areas

Green Solvents I
2012-03-16

the conventional solvents used in chemical pharmaceutical biomedical
and separation processes represent a great challenge to green
chemistry because of their toxicity and flammability since the
beginning of the 12 principles of green chemistry in 1998 a general
effort has been made to replace conventional solvents with
environmentally benign substitutes water has been the most popular
choice so far followed by ionic liquids surfactant supercritical
fluids fluorous solvents liquid polymers bio solvents and switchable
solvent systems green solvents volume i and ii provides a throughout
overview of the different types of solvents and discusses their
extensive applications in fields such as extraction organic synthesis
biocatalytic processes production of fine chemicals removal of
hydrogen sulphide biochemical transformations composite material
energy storage devices and polymers these volumes are written by
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leading international experts and cover all possible aspects of green
solvents properties and applications available in today s literature
green solvents volume i and ii is an invaluable guide to scientists r
d industrial specialists researchers upper level undergraduates and
graduate students ph d scholars college and university professors
working in the field of chemistry and biochemistry

Green Industrial Applications of Ionic Liquids
2012-12-06

this book contains the lecture notes for the nato advanced research
workshop on th green industrial applications of ionic liquids held
april 12th 16 2000 in heraklion crete greece this was the first
international meeting devoted to research in the area of ionic liquids
salts with melting points below 100 0c and was intended to explore the
promise of ionic liquids as well as to set a research agenda for the
field it was the first international meeting dedicated to the study
and application of ionic liquids as solvents and forty one scientists
and engineers from academia industry and government research
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laboratories as well as six industry observers and four student
assistants met to discuss the current and future status of the
application of ionic liquids to new green industrial technologies it
was immediately clear that the number of organic chemists and
engineers working in the field needed to be increased it was also
clear that the declining interest in high temperature molten salts and
subsequent increase in low melting ionic liquid solvents had not yet
taken hold in eastern europe participants from nato partner countries
contributed significant expertise in high temperature molten salts and
were able to take back a new awareness and interest in ionic liquid
solvents

Green Nanomaterials
2020-03-16

this book comprises a collection of chapters on advances in green
nanomaterials the book looks at ways to establish long term safe and
sustainable forms of nanotechnology through implementation of
nanoparticle biosynthesis with minimum impact on the ecosystem the
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book looks at synthesis processing and applications of metal and metal
oxide nanomaterials and also at bio nanomaterials the contents of this
book will prove useful for researchers and professionals working in
the field of nanomaterials and green technology

Green Separation Processes
2006-05-12

this timely book is the first to provide a comprehensive overview of
all important aspects of this modern technology with the focus on the
green aspect the expert authors present everything from reactions
without solvents to nanostructures for separation methods from
combinatorial chemistry on solid phase to dendrimers the result is a
ready reference packed full of valuable facts on the latest
developments in the field high quality information otherwise widely
spread throughout articles and reviews from the contents green
chemistry for sustainable development new synthetic methodologies and
the demand for adequate separation processes new developments in
separation processes future trends and needs it is a must have for
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every researcher in the field

Green and Sustainable Advanced Materials,
Volume 2
2018-10-08

sustainable development is a very prevalent concept of modern society
this concept has appeared as a critical force in combining a special
focus on development and growth by maintaining a balance of using
human resources and the ecosystem in which we are living the
development of new and advanced materials is one of the powerful
examples in establishing this concept green and sustainable advanced
materials are the newly synthesized material or existing modified
material having superior and special properties these fulfil today s
growing demand for equipment machines and devices with better quality
for an extensive range of applications in various sectors such as
paper biomedical textile and much more volume 2 provides chapters on
the valorization of green and sustainable advanced materials from a
biomedical perspective as well as the applications in textile
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technology optoelectronics energy materials systems and the food and
agriculture industry

Advanced Green Materials
2020-11-24

advanced green materials fabrication characterization and applications
of biopolymers and biocomposites looks at their extraction
purification modification and processing for various industrial
biomedical pharmaceutical and construction applications the book
comprehensively summarizes recent technical research accomplishments
in natural materials and discusses various aspects of natural
materials from a chemistry engineering point of view the book is
unique with contributions from experts working on hybrid biopolymers
and bio composites bioactive and biodegradable materials bio inert
polymers and composites natural polymer and composites and metallic
natural materials the book will be a useful reference for scientists
academicians research scholars and biotechnologists advanced
biocomposite materials continue to become increasingly popular and
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important for a broad range of different science and engineering
applications in the race to exploit the unique mechanical thermal and
electrical properties of these materials researchers must also address
new challenges to predict understand and manage the potentially
adverse effects they could have on the environment and human lives the
book describes recent developments and applications of biopolymers and
biocomposites for applications in various industrial fields chapters
include original research and the latest reviews in similar fields
biopolymers and biocomposites occupy an exceptional position in the
exciting new world of novel biomaterials considering their
sustainability non toxic properties and their ability to have tailored
properties and functions they should be considered as a smart
candidate in the advancement of biomaterials technology covers all
types of biopolymers and advanced industrial applications from
packaging to biomedical therapeutics discusses the shift from research
to industrial large scale application of biopolymers and biocomposites
emphasizes new strategic trends such as bio based and biodegradable
additives for bioplastics phas new lignin based biopolymers and new
polymers based on terpenes and biosensor applications
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Green Technologies: Concepts, Methodologies,
Tools and Applications
2011-03-31

green technologies concepts methodologies tools and applications
assembles the most up to date collection of research results and
recent discoveries in environmental and green technology this
comprehensive anthology covers a wide range of topics i

Green Biosynthesis of Nanoparticles
2013-12-04

there are physical and chemical methods of synthesis of nanomaterials
but due to the damage caused by these methods to the environment there
is a pressing need of green nanotechnology which is a clean and eco
friendly technology for the development of nanomaterials the present
book includes green synthesis of nanoparticles by algae diatoms and
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plants the mechanism behind the synthesis of nanoparticles will also
be discussed the book would be a valuable resource for students
researchers and teachers of biology chemistry chemical technology
nanotechnology microbial technology and those who are interested in
green nanotechnology

Sustainable Green Chemical Processes and their
Allied Applications
2020-05-30

urbanization industrialization and unethical agricultural practices
have considerably negative effects on the environment flora fauna and
the health and safety of humanity over the last decade green chemistry
research has focused on discovering and utilizing safer more
environmentally friendly processes to synthesize products like organic
compounds inorganic compounds medicines proteins enzymes and food
supplements these green processes exist in other interdisciplinary
fields of science and technology like chemistry physics biology and
biotechnology still the majority of processes in these fields use and
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generate toxic raw materials resulting in techniques and byproducts
which damage the environment green chemistry principles alternatively
consider preventing waste generation altogether the atom economy using
less toxic raw materials and solvents and opting for reducing
environmentally damaging byproducts through energy efficiency green
chemistry is therefore the most important field relating to the
sustainable development of resources without harmfully impacting the
environment this book provides in depth research on the use of green
chemistry principles for a number of applications

Green IT Strategies and Applications
2016-04-19

bhuvan unhelkar takes you on an all encompassing voyage of
environmental sustainability and green it sharing invaluable insights
gained during two battle tested decades in the information and
communication technologies industry he provides a comprehensive
examination of the wide ranging aspects of green it from switching off
monitors virtualizin
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Green Chemistry and Water Remediation: Research
and Applications
2020-10-22

green chemistry and water remediation research and applications
explores how integrating the principles of green chemistry into
remediation research and practice can have a great impact from
multiple directions this volume reviews both common sources of
chemical pollution and how using green chemistry as the basis for new
or improved remediation techniques can ensure that remediation itself
is conducted in a sustainable way by outlining the main types of
chemical pollutants in water and sustainable ways to address them the
authors hope to help chemists identify key areas and encourage them to
integrate green chemistry into the design of new processes and
products in addition the books highlights and encourages the use of
the growing range of green remediation approaches available to experts
helping researchers planners and managers make informed decisions in
their selection of remediation techniques puts the naturally aligned
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fields of green chemistry and environmental remediation in context
providing key background to both highlights the use of both
established and cutting edge techniques for sustainable water
remediation including nanotechnology biofiltration and
phytoremediation explores the potential impact sustainability goals in
chemical waste production and water remediation

Green Chemistry and Green Engineering
2020-12-23

this interdisciplinary and accessible new volume presents a broad
range of application based green chemistry and engineering research
the book familiarizes readers with the integration of tools and spell
out the approaches for green engineering of new processes as well as
improving the environmental risks of existing processes the expert
authors discuss the myriad opportunities and the challenges facing
green chemistry today in both its theoretical and practical
implementation the book expands upon green chemistry concepts with the
latest research and new and innovative applications providing both the
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breadth and depth researchers need topics include solar energy
electrospinning of bio based polymeric nanofibers biotransformation
engineered nanomaterials in environmental protection and much more

Green Nanomaterials
2021-11

recent technological advancements in green nanotechnology have opened
a brand new avenue for research and development in the field of
medicinal plants mediated nanoparticles biopolymer biotechnology and
antimicrobial and biomedical research this new volume green
nanomaterials sustainable technologies and applications explores a
number of eco friendly technologies in green materials synthesis which
are of considerable importance it takes an inter and cross
multidisciplinary approach to the green chemistry of nanoengineering
and green nanotechnology application in materials research it provides
informative coverage of this exciting and dynamic new field as well as
relates the fundamentals of soft nanomaterials fabrication and brand
new spectroscopic integration the book explores bio inspired self
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assembly green nanomaterials for multifunctional applications as well
as the design and synthesis of green polymeric nanomaterials for a
number of pharmaceutical and biomedical applications including
biosensors drug delivery antimicrobial applications etc also discussed
is the fabrication of green polymer nanocomposites from waste and
natural fibers such as chitin fiber chitin whisker fiber cellulose
fiber nano cellulose fiber eggshells and cotton waste the book is a
unique mixture of exclusive ideas from peer reviewed papers reports
from the latest research newsletters mini reviews and invited papers
on key developments in the field it will be a helpful resource for
scientists and researchers industry professionals and faculty and
advanced students in this area

Nontraditional Activation Methods in Green and
Sustainable Applications
2021-02-25

nontraditional activation methods in green and sustainable
applications microwaves ultrasounds photo electro and mechan
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ochemistry and high hydrostatic pressure provides a broad overview of
non traditional activation methods to help readers identify and use
appropriate approaches in reducing the environmental impact of their
work sections discuss the fundamental principles of each method and
provide examples of their practical use illustrating their usefulness
given the importance of expanding laboratory based technologies to the
industrial level chapters that cover both existing and potential
industrial and environmental applications are also included
highlighting the usefulness and adaptability of these methods for a
range of practical applications this book is a practical guide for
both those involved with the design and application of synthetic
methodologies and those interested in the implementation and impact of
green chemistry principles in practice from synthetic and medicinal
chemists to food developers and environmental policy planners
discusses and critically assesses the advantages of non traditional
activation methods in green and sustainable chemistry applications
features individual chapters written by renowned experts in the field
contains extensive state of the art reference sections providing
critically filtered information to readers
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Green Synthesis of Nanomaterials for Bioenergy
Applications
2020-11-09

an authoritative summary of the quest for an environmentally
sustainable synthesis process of nanomaterials and their application
for environmental sustainability green synthesis of nanomaterials for
bioenergy applications is an important guide that provides information
on the fabrication of nanomaterial and the application of low cost
green methods the book also explores the impact on various existing
bioenergy approaches throughout the book the contributors noted
experts on the topic offer a reliable summary of the quest for an
environmentally sustainable synthesis process of nanomaterials and
their application to the field of environmental sustainability the
green synthesis of nanoparticles process has been widely accepted as a
promising technique that can be applied to a variety of fields the
green nanotechnology based production processes to fabricate
nanomaterials operates under green conditions without the intervention
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of toxic chemicals the book s exploration of more reliable and
sustainable processes for the synthesis of nanomaterials can lead to
the commercial application of the economically viability of low cost
biofuels production this important book summarizes the quest for an
environmentally sustainable synthesis process of nanomaterials for
their application to the field of environmental sustainability offers
an alternate sustainable green energy approach that can be
commercially implemented worldwide covers recent approaches such as
fabrication of nanomaterial that apply low cost green methods and
examines its impact on various existing bioenergy applications written
for researchers academics and students of nanotechnology nanosciences
bioenergy material science environmental sciences and pollution
control green synthesis of nanomaterials for bioenergy applications is
a must have guide that covers green synthesis and characterization of
nanomaterials for cost effective bioenergy applications

Green Technologies
2011
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this reference assembles the most up to date collection of research
results and recent discoveries in environmental and green technology
including climate change sustainable development green diplomacy and
more provided by publisher

Green Composites for Automotive Applications
2018-11-10

green composites for automotive applications presents cutting edge
comprehensive reviews on the industrial applications of green
composites the book provides an elaborative assessment of both
academic and industrial research on eco design durability issues
environmental performance and future trends particular emphasis is
placed on the processing and characterization of green composites
specific types of materials such as thermoset and thermoplastic
nanocomposites sandwich and polymer biofoams additional sections cover
lifecycle and risk analysis as such this book is an essential
reference resource for r d specialists working in materials science
automotive chemical and environmental engineering as well as r d
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managers in industry contains contributions from leading experts in
the field covers experimental analytical and numerical analysis deals
with most important automotive aspects provides a special section
dedicated to lifecycle assessment

Green Nanomaterials
2022-02-17

recent technological advancements in green nanotechnology have opened
a brand new avenue for research and development in the field of
medicinal plant mediated nanoparticles biopolymers biotechnology and
antimicrobial and biomedical research this new volume explores several
eco friendly technologies in green materials synthesis which are of
considerable importance it takes an inter and cross multidisciplinary
approach to the green chemistry of nanoengineering and green
nanotechnology application in materials research it provides
informative coverage of this exciting and dynamic new field as well as
relates the fundamentals of soft nanomaterials fabrication and
spectroscopic integration the book explores bio inspired self assembly
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green nanomaterials for multifunctional applications as well as the
design and synthesis of green polymeric nanomaterials for several
pharmaceutical and biomedical applications including biosensors drug
delivery antimicrobial applications etc also discussed is the
fabrication of green polymer nanocomposites from waste and natural
fibers such as chitin fiber chitin whisker fiber cellulose fiber
nanocellulose fiber eggshells and cotton waste

Green Metal Nanoparticles
2018-11-06

this groundbreaking book uniquely focuses on the exploration of the
green synthesis of metal nanoparticles and their characterization and
applications metal nanoparticles are the basic elements of
nanotechnology as they are the primary source used in the design of
nanostructured devices and materials nanomaterials can be manufactured
either incidentally with physical or chemical methods or naturally and
the high demand for them has led to their large scale production by
various toxic solvents or high energy techniques however due to the
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growing awareness of environmental and safety issues the use of clean
nontoxic and environment friendly ways to synthesize metal
nanoparticles has emerged out of necessity the use of biological
resources such as microbes plant parts vegetable wastes agricultural
wastes gums etc has grown to become an alternative way of synthesizing
metal nanoparticles this biogenic synthesis is green environmentally
friendly cost effective and nontoxic the current multi authored book
includes recent information and builds a database of bioreducing
agents for various metal nanoparticles using different precursor
systems green metal nanoparticles also highlights different simple
cost effective environment friendly and easily scalable strategies and
includes parameters for controlling the size and shape of the
materials developed from the various greener methods

AI in Manufacturing and Green Technology
2020-10-21

this book focuses on environmental sustainability by employing
elements of engineering and green computing through modern educational



ks2 sats papers

2023-07-15 31/46 ks2 sats papers

concepts and solutions it visualizes the potential of artificial
intelligence enhanced by business activities and strategies for rapid
implementation in manufacturing and green technology this book covers
utilization of renewable resources and implementation of the latest
energy generation technologies it discusses how to save natural
resources from depletion and illustrates facilitation of green
technology in industry through usage of advanced materials the book
also covers environmental sustainability and current trends in
manufacturing the book provides the basic concepts of green technology
along with the technology aspects for researchers faculty and students

Handbook of Green Materials
2014

nanomaterials can be synthesized by physical chemical and biological
methods however the latter technique is preferred as it is eco
friendly non toxic and cost effective the green synthesized
nanomaterials have been found to be more efficient with potential
applications in diverse fields it is crucial to explore green
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synthesized nanomaterials and the applications that can be made in
order to support water remediation pharmaceuticals food processing
construction and more the handbook of research on green synthesis and
applications of nanomaterials provides a multidisciplinary approach to
the awareness of using non toxic eco friendly and economical green
techniques for the synthesis of various nanomaterials as well as their
applications across a variety of fields covering topics such as
antimicrobial applications environmental remediation and green
synthesis this book acts as a thorough reference for engineers
nanotechnology professionals academicians students scientists and
researchers pursuing research in the nanotechnology field

Handbook of Research on Green Synthesis and
Applications of Nanomaterials
2022-01-14

this volume green materials and environmental chemistry new production
technologies unique properties and applications takes a technical
approach to address these issues using green design and analysis this
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book provides an overview of the latest developments in environmental
chemistry and sustainable materials

Green Materials and Environmental Chemistry
2022-02-18

this book describes various strategies for the synthesis of green
nanoparticles using plant extracts and microbes including the
advantages and disadvantages of different methods and their
applications after discussing strategies for and the potential of
green synthesis of noble metal nanoparticles it highlights the role of
the solvent system the book then explores the stability toxicity of
nanoparticles and the associated surface engineering techniques for
achieving biocompatibility and examines the antimicrobial efficacy of
green nanoparticles with regard to various bacterial pathogens as well
as the underlying cytotoxicity mechanisms lastly the book addresses
the potential applications of various green nanoparticles in cancer
theranostics and reviews a number of plant mediated nanoparticles as
potential pharmaceutical agents given its scope the book will be of
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interest to all scientists and students wanting to learn more about
the synthesis and applications of green nanoparticles

Green Synthesis of Nanoparticles: Applications
and Prospects
2020-10-19

green nanomaterials are classed as nanomaterials with no
environmentally harmful toxic properties the photocatalysis of
nanomaterials involves photo conduction value in efficient removal
degradation of noxious pollutants green nanotechnology has objectives
for the development of products and processes which are
environmentally friendly economically sustainable safe energy
efficient and produce little waste or emissions such products and
processes are based on renewable materials and or have a low net
impact on the environment green functionalized nanomaterials formed by
a combination of nanomaterials with natural materials or are derived
through a green source are the new trends in the remediation of
pollutants in environmental industries this has the effect of making
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photoactive nanomaterials work under uv sunlight radiation in order to
produce reactive radical species that rapidly remove pollutants by
redox mechanism green functionalized nanomaterials for environmental
applications focuses on recent developments in the area of fabrication
of green nanomaterials and their properties it also looks at ways of
lowering the risk of exposure of green functionalized nanomaterials
this needs to be pursued in the future for investigating and assessing
health risks which may be due to exposure to green nanomaterials it is
an important reference source for all those seeking to improve their
understanding of how green functionalized nanomaterials are being used
in a range of environmental applications as well as considering
potential toxicity implications highlights innovative industrial
technologies for green functionalized nanomaterials covers major
fabrication techniques for sustainable functionalized nanomaterials
shows how sustainable functionalized nanomaterials are being developed
for commercial applications
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Green Management : Theory & Applications
2010

this book covers key developments in green chemistry and demonstrates
to students that the developments were most often the result of
innovative thinking using a set of selected experiments all of which
have been performed in the laboratory with undergraduate students it
demonstrates how to optimize and develop green experiments it provides

Green Functionalized Nanomaterials for
Environmental Applications
2021-08-25

many modern surface coatings and adhesives are derived from fossil
feedstocks with fossil fuels becoming more polluting and expensive to
extract as supplies dwindle industry is turning increasingly to nature
mimicking natural solutions using renewable raw materials and
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employing new technologies highlighting sustainable technologies and
applications of renewable raw materials within the framework of green
and sustainable chemistry circular economy and resource efficiency
this book provides a cradle to cradle perspective from potential
feedstocks to recycling reuse opportunities and the de manufacture of
adhesives and solvents green chemistry principles are applied to all
aspects of surface coating printing adhesive and sealant manufacture
this book is ideal for students researchers and industrialists working
in green sustainable chemistry industrial coatings adhesives inks and
printing technologies

Green Organic Chemistry and Its
Interdisciplinary Applications
2020-06-30

this book presents the meaning of green infrastructure and its
concerns to the contribution of materials and applications it explores
the evolving contested material under green infrastructure covering
timber concrete soil and pavement it discusses the resistance to the
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ambiguity of managing the construction of green infrastructure and
drawing on wider debates around applications and processes on
construction these contributions are by no means definitive but rather
an attempt to provide a detached and holistic perspective on the
engineering green infrastructure concept

Green Chemistry for Surface Coatings, Inks and
Adhesives
2019-06-06

since publication of the first edition over a decade ago green s
functions with applications has provided applied scientists and
engineers with a systematic approach to the various methods available
for deriving a green s function this fully revised second edition
retains the same purpose but has been meticulously updated to reflect
the current state of the art the book opens with necessary background
information a new chapter on the historical development of the green s
function coverage of the fourier and laplace transforms a discussion
of the classical special functions of bessel functions and legendre
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polynomials and a review of the dirac delta function the text then
presents green s functions for each class of differential equation
ordinary differential wave heat and helmholtz equations according to
the number of spatial dimensions and the geometry of the domain
detailing step by step methods for finding and computing green s
functions each chapter contains a special section devoted to topics
where green s functions particularly are useful for example in the
case of the wave equation green s functions are beneficial in
describing diffraction and waves to aid readers in developing
practical skills for finding green s functions worked examples problem
sets and illustrations from acoustics applied mechanics antennas and
the stability of fluids and plasmas are featured throughout the text a
new chapter on numerical methods closes the book included solutions
and hundreds of references to the literature on the construction and
use of green s functions make green s functions with applications
second edition a valuable sourcebook for practitioners as well as
graduate students in the sciences and engineering
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Green Infrastructure
2022-12-07

bhuvan unhelkar takes you on an all encompassing voyage of
environmental sustainability and green it sharing invaluable insights
gained during two battle tested decades in the information and
communication technologies industry he provides a comprehensive
examination of the wide ranging aspects of green it from switching off
monitors virtualizing data centers and optimizing processes to
bringing attitude change through training and the use of green metrics
for reporting combining extensive research literature review
experimentation and decades of practical consulting experience green
it strategies and applications using environmental intelligence is
your complete reference for undertaking a successful green it
transformation the environmentally responsible business strategies
described in this book include motivators and drivers transformation
phases management of risks measuring and reporting of carbon
compliance with the iso14000 family of standards and the crucial nexus
between lean and green resulting in what can be called environmental
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intelligence this environmentally conscious it reference delves beyond
the corporate responsibilities of organizations in a market driven
economy to demonstrate the importance of carbon management as an
integral part of good business management increasing profits reducing
costs applying innovations in business adhering to government
standards process management and the socio cultural aspects of
business are all masterfully intertwined with green it issues this
book is equipped with case studies from different industrial sectors
including hospital service packaging product and telecom
infrastructure it provides a complete suite of strategies applications
tools and techniques that will enable you to establish company wide
environmental strategies a green value system and the forward thinking
required to properly position your organization for the low carbon
economy on the horizon

Green's Functions with Applications
2015-03-10

agricultural and food industry waste materials have been an important
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feedstock for activated carbon production for many years in the
development of cleaner energy production and utilization processes new
advanced carbon materials with enhanced properties have been studied
techniques to tailor pore structure and surface chemistry can produce
better carbon materials for energy storage electrode materials and
selective adsorption of pollutants this book surveys available waste
materials and processes for carbon production and then reviews the
recent developments in the use of carbon materials for energy storage
as catalyst supports and for environmental applications

Green IT Strategies and Applications
2011-06-23

green sustainable process for chemical and environmental engineering
and science plant derived green solvents properties and applications
provide a comprehensive review on the green solvents such as bio
solvents terpenes neem alkyl phenols cyrene limenone and ethyl lactate
etc which are derived from plant sources chapters discuss introduction
properties and advantages to the practical use of plant derived
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solvents plants derived solvents are an excellent choice for real
world applications to reduce the environmental and health safety
considerations this book is the result of commitments by top
researchers in the field of biosolvents from various backgrounds and
fields of expertise this book is a one stop reference for plant
solvents and overviews up to date accounts in the field of modern
applications and the first book in this research community introduces
properties and application of green solvents from plants gives an in
depth accounts on plant derived solvents for various applications
outlines the benefits and possibilities of plant derived solvents vs
conventional solvents outlines eco friendly green solvents synthesis
properties and applications key references to obtain great results in
plant derived green solvents

Green Carbon Materials
2014-03-06
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Green Sustainable Process for Chemical and
Environmental Engineering and Science
2020-11-19
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